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Student's Guide to Writing College Papers Kate L.
Turabian 2010-04-15 High school students, two-year
college students, and university students all need to
know how to write a well-reasoned, coherent research
paper—and for decades Kate Turabian’s Student’s Guide to
Writing College Papers has helped them to develop this
critical skill. In the new fourth edition of Turabian’s
popular guide, the team behind Chicago’s widely
respected The Craft of Research has reconceived and
renewed this classic for today’s generation. Designed
for less advanced writers than Turabian’s Manual of
Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and Dissertations,
Seventh Edition, Gregory G. Colomb and Joseph M.
Williams here introduce students to the art of defining
a topic, doing high-quality research with limited
resources, and writing an engaging and solid college
paper. The Student’s Guide is organized into three
sections that lead students through the process of
developing and revising a paper. Part 1, "Writing Your
Paper," guides students through the research process
with discussions of choosing and developing a topic,
validating sources, planning arguments, writing drafts,
avoiding plagiarism, and presenting evidence in tables
and figures. Part 2, "Citing Sources," begins with a
succinct introduction to why citation is important and
includes sections on the three major styles students
might encounter in their work—Chicago, MLA, and APA—all
with full coverage of electronic source citation. Part
3, "Style," covers all matters of style important to
writers of college papers, from punctuation to spelling
to presenting titles, names, and numbers. With the
authority and clarity long associated with the name
Turabian, the fourth edition of Student’s Guide to
Writing College Papers is both a solid introduction to
the research process and a convenient handbook to the
best practices of writing college papers. Classroom
tested and filled with relevant examples and tips, this
is a reference that students, and their teachers, will
turn to again and again.
Suggestions to Medical Authors and A.M.A. Style Book
American Medical Association 1919
Love and Math Edward Frenkel 2013-10-01 An awesome,
globe-spanning, and New York Times best-selling journey
through the beauty and power of mathematics What if you
had to take an art class in which you were only taught
how to paint a fence? What if you were never shown the
paintings of van Gogh and Picasso, weren't even told
they existed? Alas, this is how math is taught, and so
for most of us it becomes the intellectual equivalent of
watching paint dry. In Love and Math, renowned
mathematician Edward Frenkel reveals a side of math
we've never seen, suffused with all the beauty and
elegance of a work of art. In this heartfelt and
passionate book, Frenkel shows that mathematics, far
from occupying a specialist niche, goes to the heart of
all matter, uniting us across cultures, time, and space.
Love and Math tells two intertwined stories: of the
wonders of mathematics and of one young man's journey
learning and living it. Having braved a discriminatory
educational system to become one of the twenty-first
century's leading mathematicians, Frenkel now works on
one of the biggest ideas to come out of math in the last
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50 years: the Langlands Program. Considered by many to
be a Grand Unified Theory of mathematics, the Langlands
Program enables researchers to translate findings from
one field to another so that they can solve problems,
such as Fermat's last theorem, that had seemed
intractable before. At its core, Love and Math is a
story about accessing a new way of thinking, which can
enrich our lives and empower us to better understand the
world and our place in it. It is an invitation to
discover the magic hidden universe of mathematics.
Never Any End to Paris Enrique Vila-Matas 2011-05-24 A
splendid ironic portrayal of literary Paris and of a
young writer’s struggles by one of Spain’s most eminent
authors. This brilliantly ironic novel about literature
and writing, in Vila-Matas’s trademark witty and erudite
style, is told in the form of a lecture delivered by a
novelist clearly a version of the author himself. The
“lecturer” tells of his two-year stint living in
Marguerite Duras’s garret during the seventies, spending
time with writers, intellectuals, and eccentrics, and
trying to make it as a creator of literature: “I went to
Paris and was very poor and very unhappy.” Encountering
such luminaries as Duras, Roland Barthes, Georges Perec,
Sergio Pitol, Samuel Beckett, and Juan Marsé, our
narrator embarks on a novel whose text will “kill” its
readers and put him on a footing with his beloved
Hemingway. (Never Any End to Paris takes its title from
a refrain in A Moveable Feast.) What emerges is a
fabulous portrait of intellectual life in Paris that,
with humor and penetrating insight, investigates the
role of literature in our lives.
Writing New Media Anne Wysocki 2007-03-01 As new media
mature, the changes they bring to writing in college are
many and suggest implications not only for the tools of
writing, but also for the contexts, personae, and
conventions of writing. An especially visible change has
been the increase of visual elements-from typographic
flexibility to the easy use and manipulation of color
and images. Another would be in the scenes of writingweb sites, presentation "slides," email, online
conferencing and coursework, even help files, all
reflect non-traditional venues that new media have
brought to writing. By one logic, we must reconsider
traditional views even of what counts as writing; a
database, for example, could be a new form of written
work. The authors of Writing New Media bring these ideas
and the changes they imply for writing instruction to
the audience of rhetoric/composition scholars. Their aim
is to expand the college writing teacher's understanding
of new media and to help teachers prepare students to
write effectively with new media beyond the classroom.
Each chapter in the volume includes a lengthy discussion
of rhetorical and technological background, and then
follows with classroom-tested assignments from the
authors' own teaching.
You're More Powerful than You Think Eric Liu 2017-03-28
Is this the America you want? If not, here's how to
claim the power to change your country. We are in an age
of epic political turbulence in America. Old hierarchies
and institutions are collapsing. From the election of
Donald Trump to the upending of the major political
parties to the spread of grassroots movements like Black
Lives Matter and $15 Now, people across the country and
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across the political spectrum are reclaiming power. Are
you ready for this age of bottom-up citizen power? Do
you understand what power truly is, how it flows, who
has it, and how you can claim and exercise it? Eric Liu,
who has spent a career practicing and teaching civic
power, lays out the answers in this incisive, inspiring,
and provocative book. Using examples from the left and
the right, past and present, he reveals the core laws of
power. He shows that all of us can generate power-and
then, step by step, he shows us how. The strategies of
reform and revolution he lays out will help every reader
make sense of our world today. If you want to be more
than a spectator in this new era, you need to read this
book.
Evangelicals Incorporated Daniel Vaca 2019-12-03
American evangelicalism is big business. It is not,
Daniel Vaca argues, just a type of conservative
Protestantism that market forces have commodified.
Rather evangelicalism is an expressly commercial
practice, in which the faithful participate, learn, and
develop religious identities by engaging corporations
and commercial products.
A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and
Dissertations, Eighth Edition Kate L. Turabian
2013-04-09 A little more than seventy-five years ago,
Kate L. Turabian drafted a set of guidelines to help
students understand how to write, cite, and formally
submit research writing. Seven editions and more than
nine million copies later, the name Turabian has become
synonymous with best practices in research writing and
style. Her Manual for Writers continues to be the gold
standard for generations of college and graduate
students in virtually all academic disciplines. Now in
its eighth edition, A Manual for Writers of Research
Papers, Theses, and Dissertations has been fully revised
to meet the needs of today’s writers and researchers.
The Manual retains its familiar three-part structure,
beginning with an overview of the steps in the research
and writing process, including formulating questions,
reading critically, building arguments, and revising
drafts. Part II provides an overview of citation
practices with detailed information on the two main
scholarly citation styles (notes-bibliography and
author-date), an array of source types with contemporary
examples, and detailed guidance on citing online
resources. The final section treats all matters of
editorial style, with advice on punctuation,
capitalization, spelling, abbreviations, table
formatting, and the use of quotations. Style and
citation recommendations have been revised throughout to
reflect the sixteenth edition of The Chicago Manual of
Style. With an appendix on paper format and submission
that has been vetted by dissertation officials from
across the country and a bibliography with the most upto-date listing of critical resources available, A
Manual for Writers remains the essential resource for
students and their teachers.
Organizational Behavior J Stewart Black 2019-06-05 A
less-expensive grayscale paperback version is available.
Search for ISBN 9781680922875. The field of management
and organizational behavior exists today in a constant
state of evolution and change. Casual readers of
publications like the New York Times, The Economist and
the Wall Street Journal will learn about the dynamic
nature of organizations in today's ever-changing
business environment. Organizational Behavior is
designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of
the introductory course on Organizational Behavior. This
is a traditional approach to organizational behavior.
The table of contents of this book was designed to
address two main themes. What are the variables that
affect how, when, where, and why managers perform their
jobs? What theories and techniques are used by
successful managers at a variety of organizational
levels to achieve and exceed objectives effectively and
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efficiently throughout their careers? Management is a
broad business discipline, and the Organizational
Behavior course covers many areas such as individual and
group behavior at work, as well as organizational
processes such as communication in the workplace and
managing conflict and negotiation. No one individual can
be an expert in all areas of management, so an
additional benefit of this text is that specialists in a
variety of areas have authored individual chapters.
Finally, we all made an effort to present a balanced
approach to gender and diversity throughout the text in
the examples used, the photographs selected, and the use
of both male and female in alternating chapters when
referring to generic managers or employees.
U.S. History P. Scott Corbett 2017-12-19 Published by
OpenStax College, U.S. History covers the breadth of the
chronological history of the United States and also
provides the necessary depth to ensure the course is
manageable for instructors and students alike. U.S.
History is designed to meet the scope and sequence
requirements of most courses. The authors introduce key
forces and major developments that together form the
American experience, with particular attention paid to
considering issues of race, class and gender. The text
provides a balanced approach to U.S. history,
considering the people, events and ideas that have
shaped the United States from both the top down
(politics, economics, diplomacy) and bottom up
(eyewitness accounts, lived experience).
Mexican Literature in Theory Ignacio M. S�nchez Prado
2018-01-25 Mexican Literature in Theory is the first
book in any language to engage post-independence Mexican
literature from the perspective of current debates in
literary and cultural theory. It brings together
scholars whose work is defined both by their innovations
in the study of Mexican literature and by the
theoretical sophistication of their scholarship. Mexican
Literature in Theory provides the reader with two
contributions. First, it is one of the most complete
accounts of Mexican literature available, covering both
canonical texts as well as the most important works in
contemporary production. Second, each one of the essays
is in itself an important contribution to the
elucidation of specific texts. Scholars and students in
fields such as Latin American studies, comparative
literature and literary theory will find in this book
compelling readings of literature from a theoretical
perspective, methodological suggestions as to how to use
current theory in the study of literature, and important
debates and revisions of major theoretical works through
the lens of Mexican literary works.
Sex in China Elaine Jeffreys 2015-06-05 Choice
Outstanding Academic Title for 2015 Sex in China
introduces readers to some of the dramatic shifts that
have taken place in Chinese sexual behaviours and
attitudes, and public discussions of sex, since the
1980s. The book explores what it means to talk about
'sex' in present-day China, where sex and sexuality are
more and more visible in everyday life. Elaine Jeffreys
and Haiqing Yu situate China's changing sexual culture,
and how it is governed, in the socio-political history
of the People's Republic of China. They demonstrate that
Chinese governmental authorities and policies do not set
out strictly to repress 'sex'; they also create spaces
for the emergence of new sexual subjects and
subjectivities. They discuss the complexities
surrounding the ongoing explosion of commentary on sex
and sexuality in the PRC, and the emergence of new
sexual behaviours and mores. Sex in China offers clear,
critical coverage of sex-related issues that are a focus
of public concern and debate in China - chapters focus
on sex studies; marriage and family planning; youth and
sex(iness); gay, lesbian and queer discourses and
identities; commercial sex; and HIV/AIDS. This book will
be an invaluable resource for students and scholars both
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of modern China and of sex and sexualities, who wish to
understand the role that 'sex' plays in contemporary
China.
The Polarizers Sam Rosenfeld 2018 The idea of
responsible partisanship, 1945-1952 -- Democrats and the
politics of principle, 1952-1960 -- A choice, not an
echo, 1945-1964 -- Power in movement, 1961-1968 -- The
age of party reform, 1968-1975 -- The making of a
vanguard party, 1969-1980 -- Liberal alliance-building
for lean times, 1972-1980 -- Dawn of a new party period,
1980-2000 -- Conclusion polarization without
responsibility, 2000-2016
Daring Greatly Brené Brown 2013-01-17 Researcher and
thought leader Dr. Brené Brown offers a powerful new
vision in Daring Greatly that encourages us to embrace
vulnerability and imperfection, to live wholeheartedly
and courageously. 'It is not the critic who counts; not
the man who points out how the strong man stumbles, or
where the doer of deeds could have done them better. The
credit belongs to the man who is actually in the arena,
whose face is marred by dust and sweat and blood; who
strives valiantly; . . . who at best knows in the end
the triumph of high achievement, and who at worst, if he
fails, at least fails while daring greatly' -Theodore
Roosevelt Every time we are introduced to someone new,
try to be creative, or start a difficult conversation,
we take a risk. We feel uncertain and exposed. We feel
vulnerable. Most of us try to fight those feelings - we
strive to appear perfect. Challenging everything we
think we know about vulnerability, Dr. Brené Brown
dispels the widely accepted myth that it's a weakness.
She argues that vulnerability is in fact a strength, and
when we shut ourselves off from revealing our true
selves we grow distanced from the things that bring
purpose and meaning to our lives. Daring Greatly is the
culmination of 12 years of groundbreaking social
research, across the home, relationships, work, and
parenting. It is an invitation to be courageous; to show
up and let ourselves be seen, even when there are no
guarantees. This is vulnerability. This is daring
greatly. 'Brilliantly insightful. I can't stop thinking
about this book' -Gretchen Rubin Brené Brown, Ph.D.,
LMSW is a #1 New York Times bestselling author and a
research professor at the University of Houston Graduate
College of Social Work. Her groundbreaking work was
featured on Oprah Winfrey's Super Soul Sunday, NPR, and
CNN. Her TED talk is one of the most watched TED talks
of all time. Brené is also the author of The Gifts of
Imperfection and I Thought It Was Just Me (but it
isn't).
If I Can't Have You Gregg Olsen 2014-05-20 In If I Can't
Have You, bestselling author Gregg Olsen and co-author
Rebecca Morris investigate one of the 21st Century's
most puzzling disappearances and how it resulted in the
murder of two children by their father. Every once in a
great while a genuine murder mystery unfolds before the
eyes of the American public. The tragic story of Susan
Powell and her murdered boys, Charlie and Braden, is the
only case that rivals the Jon Benet Ramsey saga in the
annals of true crime. When the pretty, blonde Utah
mother went missing in December of 2009 the media was
swept up in the story – with lenses and microphones
trained on Susan's husband, Josh. He said he had no idea
what happened to his young wife, and that he and the
boys had been camping in the middle of a snowstorm. Over
the next three years bombshell by bombshell, the story
would reveal more shocking secrets. Josh's father,
Steve, who was sexually obsessed with Susan, would
ultimately be convicted of unspeakable perversion.
Josh's brother, Michael, would commit suicide. And in
the most stunning event of them all, Josh Powell would
murder his two little boys and kill himself with
brutality beyond belief.
Faster, Smarter, Greener Venkat Sumantran 2017-09-29 A
call to redefine mobility so that it is connected,
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heterogeneous, intelligent, and personalized, as well as
sustainable, adaptable, and city-friendly. The twentieth
century was the century of the automobile; the twentyfirst will see mobility dramatically re-envisioned.
Automobiles altered cityscapes, boosted economies, and
made personal mobility efficient and convenient for
many. We had a century-long love affair with the car.
But today, people are more attached to their smartphones
than their cars. Cars are not always the quickest mode
of travel in cities; and emissions from the rapidly
growing number of cars threaten the planet. This book,
by three experts from industry and academia, envisions a
new world of mobility that is connected, heterogeneous,
intelligent, and personalized (the CHIP architecture).
The authors describe the changes that are coming. City
administrators are shifting from designing cities for
cars to designing cities for people. Nations and cities
will increasingly employ targeted user fees and offer
subsidies to nudge consumers toward more sustainable
modes. The sharing economy is coaxing many consumers to
shift from being owners of assets to being users of
services. The auto industry is responding with connected
cars that double as virtual travel assistants and by
introducing autonomous driving. The CHIP architecture
embodies an integrated, multimode mobility system that
builds on ubiquitous connectivity, electrified and
autonomous vehicles, and a marketplace open to
innovation and entrepreneurship. Consumers will exercise
choice on the basis of user experience and efficiency,
aided by “intelligent advisors,” accessible through
their mobile devices. An innovative mobility
architecture reconfigured for this century is a social
and economic necessity; this book charts a course for
achieving it.
Ghosts in the Schoolyard Eve L. Ewing 2020-02-15
"Failing schools. Underprivileged schools. Just plain
bad schools." That's how Eve L. Ewing opens Ghosts in
the Schoolyard: describing Chicago Public Schools from
the outside. The way politicians and pundits and parents
of kids who attend other schools talk about them, with a
mix of pity and contempt. But Ewing knows Chicago Public
Schools from the inside: as a student, then a teacher,
and now a scholar who studies them. And that perspective
has shown her that public schools are not buildings full
of failures--they're an integral part of their
neighborhoods, at the heart of their communities,
storehouses of history and memory that bring people
together. Never was that role more apparent than in 2013
when Mayor Rahm Emanuel announced an unprecedented wave
of school closings. Pitched simultaneously as a solution
to a budget problem, a response to declining
enrollments, and a chance to purge bad schools that were
dragging down the whole system, the plan was met with a
roar of protest from parents, students, and teachers.
But if these schools were so bad, why did people care so
much about keeping them open, to the point that some
would even go on a hunger strike? Ewing's answer begins
with a story of systemic racism, inequality, bad faith,
and distrust that stretches deep into Chicago history.
Rooting her exploration in the historic African American
neighborhood of Bronzeville, Ewing reveals that this
issue is about much more than just schools. Black
communities see the closing of their schools--schools
that are certainly less than perfect but that are
theirs--as one more in a long line of racist policies.
The fight to keep them open is yet another front in the
ongoing struggle of black people in America to build
successful lives and achieve true self-determination.
Little Penguin Handbook Lester Faigley 2015-05-20 The
Little Penguin Handbook: Australasian Edition offers
student-friendly features and includes coverage of the
most current MLA, APA, CMS and Harvard citation,
documentation, and style guidelines. Lyn Gannon from
School of Education, Southern Cross University, has
reviewed and further adapted the book specifically for
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the Australasian context. With more visuals and sample
documents than other essential handbooks, this handy
full-colour reference gives students just what they need
to know about the writing and research processes, while
providing coverage of documentation and grammar. The 2nd
edition has been improved with some additional content
and tabbed sections to allow students improved
navigation and ease of use.
No Shelf Required Sue Polanka 2011 Sue Polanka brings
together a variety of professionals to share their
expertise about e-books with librarians and publishers.
Providing forward-thinking ideas while remaining
grounded in practical information that can be
implemented in all kinds of libraries, the topics
explored include an introduction to e-books and their
different types, an overview of their history and
development, e-book technology, why e-books are good for
learning, and how librarians can market them to a wide
range of users.--[backcover]
A Manual for Writers of Dissertations Kate L. Turabian
1945
My Year of Rest and Relaxation Ottessa Moshfegh
2019-06-25 Named a Best Book of the Year by The
Washington Post, Time, NPR, Amazon,Vice, Bustle, The New
York Times, The Guardian, Kirkus Reviews, Entertainment
Weekly, The AV Club, & Audible A New York Times
Bestseller “One of the most compelling protagonists
modern fiction has offered in years: a loopy, quietly
furious pillhead whose Ambien ramblings and Xanaxed
b*tcheries somehow wend their way through sad and funny
and strange toward something genuinely profound.” —
Entertainment Weekly “Darkly hilarious . . .
[Moshfegh’s] the kind of provocateur who makes you laugh
out loud while drawing blood.” —Vogue From one of our
boldest, most celebrated new literary voices, a novel
about a young woman's efforts to duck the ills of the
world by embarking on an extended hibernation with the
help of one of the worst psychiatrists in the annals of
literature and the battery of medicines she prescribes.
Our narrator should be happy, shouldn't she? She's
young, thin, pretty, a recent Columbia graduate, works
an easy job at a hip art gallery, lives in an apartment
on the Upper East Side of Manhattan paid for, like the
rest of her needs, by her inheritance. But there is a
dark and vacuous hole in her heart, and it isn't just
the loss of her parents, or the way her Wall Street
boyfriend treats her, or her sadomasochistic
relationship with her best friend, Reva. It's the year
2000 in a city aglitter with wealth and possibility;
what could be so terribly wrong? My Year of Rest and
Relaxation is a powerful answer to that question.
Through the story of a year spent under the influence of
a truly mad combination of drugs designed to heal our
heroine from her alienation from this world, Moshfegh
shows us how reasonable, even necessary, alienation can
be. Both tender and blackly funny, merciless and
compassionate, it is a showcase for the gifts of one of
our major writers working at the height of her powers.
MLA Style Manual and Guide to Scholarly Publishing
Joseph Gibaldi 1998 Provides information on stylistic
aspects of research papers, theses, and dissertations,
including sections on writing fundamentals, MLA
documentation style, and copyright law
Hummingbird House Patricia Henley 2000-04 An American
midwife travels to Central America to care for the women
and children suffering through war.
Encyclopedia of Indiana 1993
A Pocket Style Manual, 2016 MLA Update Edition Diana
Hacker 2016-08-01 THIS TITLE HAS BEEN UPDATED TO REFLECT
THE 2016 MLA UPDATES! Our editorial team has updated
this text based on content from The MLA Handbook, 8th
Edition. Browse our catalog or contact your
representative for a full listing of updated titles and
packages, or to request a custom ISBN. Your students
need clear, complete answers to their questions about
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research, writing, and grammar—and they often need them
at a moment’s notice. As their teacher, you are their
greatest resource, but you can’t be available 24/7. For
help with work in class and at home and especially for
questions at odd hours, students can turn to A Pocket
Style Manual. The thoughtfully revised seventh edition
makes it even easier for students to effectively and
independently address their writing and research
challenges. With 325 documentation models in four styles
and coverage of drafting thesis statements, writing
correctly and effectively, finding and evaluating
sources, and writing research papers, A Pocket Style
Manual supports writers across the disciplines. Our
newest set of online materials, LaunchPad Solo, provides
all the key tools and course-specific content that you
need to teach your class. The LaunchPad Solo for A
Pocket Style Manual includes exercises, sample student
writing, and LearningCurve game-like adaptive quizzing.
To package LaunchPad Solo free with A Pocket Style
Manual, use ISBN 978-1-319-01282-3.
Capitalism at the Crossroads Stuart L. Hart 2010-06-15
Today’s era of economic crisis has sent a powerful
message: The age of "mercenary" capitalism is ending. We
must finally embark on a new age of sustainable,
stakeholder-based capitalism. While enlightened
executives and policymakers understand the critical need
for change, few have tangible plans for making it
happen. In Capitalism at the Crossroads: Next Generation
Business Strategies for a Post-Crisis World, Third
Edition, Stuart L. Hart presents new strategies for
identifying sustainable products, technologies, and
business models that will drive urgently needed growth
and help solve social and environmental problems at the
same time. Drawing on his experience consulting with top
companies and NGOs worldwide, Hart shows how to craft
your optimal sustainability strategy and overcome the
limitations of traditional "greening" approaches. In
this edition, he presents new and updated case studies
from the United States and around the world,
demonstrating what’s working and what isn’t. He also
guides business leaders in building an organizational
"infrastructure for sustainability"--one that can
survive budgeting and boardrooms, recharging innovation
and growth throughout your enterprise. Discover: · The
new business case for pursuing sustainable capitalism ·
Sustainability strategies that go far beyond
environmental sensitivity · How to fully embed your
enterprise in the local context--and why you should ·
Tactics for making long-term sustainability work in a
short-term world
Casino Royale Ian Fleming 2017-07-11 JAMES BOND declares
war on Le Chiffre, French Communist and paymaster of the
Soviet murder organization SMERSH. The battle begins for
the ace secret agent in a fifty-million-franc game of
baccarat...gains momentum in his fiery love affair with
a sensuous lady spy...and reaches a chilling climax with
fiendish torture at the hands of a master sadist. The
critics give a winning hand to Ian Fleming’s superlative
thriller of espionage, adventure, intrigue and
murder—CASINO ROYALE “Hums with tension...Author Fleming
keeps his incidents and characters spinning through
their paces like juggling balls.”—Time “A speed-breaker
for thrills with a big dramatic scene set in a crowded
casino.” Atlanta Journal Constitution “Excitement enough
to intrigue the most hardened reader.”—Newark News
“Mounting suspense on every page.”—Houston Chronicle
“It’s superlative, everything such a story should
be...One can only beg for more from Mr.
Fleming.”—Pensacola News-Journal
Pragmatism, Old and New Susan Haack 2006 The most likely
use for Haack's volume will be in introductory
pragmatism courses and it is eminently appropriate for
this task. However, others who would wish to speak out
about pragmatism authoritatively would do well to go
through the book from cover to cover. Outside of
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philosophy, the volume provides an introduction to a
vital aspect of what philosophy has to offer to other
disciplines, psychology among them....it is hard to
think what could have been done to improve upon the
collection.-MetapsychologyMorris R. Cohen once described
pragmatism as a philosophy for people who cannot think;
and Bertrand Russell feared that pragmatism would lead
philosophy into cosmic impiety. Nothing could be further
from the truth. Pragmatism was one of the most fruitful
philosophical movements of the late nineteenth century,
and has continued to be a significant influence on some
of the major figures in philosophy - F. P. Ramsey, W. V.
Quine, Sidney Hook, Nelson Goodman, Hilary Putnam, and
many others.Today some even speak of a remarkable
renaissance of pragmatism. Very often, though, what they
have in mind is not the rich heritage of the classical
pragmatist tradition, but a radical self-styled neopragmatism that has of late transmuted the reformist
aspirations of classical pragmatism into a kind of
revolutionary anti-intellectualism - a radical neopragmatism that seems to confirm Russell's worst
fears.Asking what we can learn from the older pragmatist
tradition, and what we can salvage from the intellectual
shipwreck of the new, Susan Haack, with the assistance
of Robert Lane, has put together a wide-ranging
anthology that tells the story of the evolution of
pragmatism from its origins in C. S. Peirce's hopes of
making philosophy more scientific and William James's of
unstiffening our theories, to the radical literarypolitical neo-pragmatism recently popularized by Richard
Rorty. Opening with a history of pragmatism from its
inception to the present day, and closing with Haack's
famous interview with Peirce and Rorty, the book
presents a broad and diverse selection of pragmatist
writings - classical and contemporary, reformist and
revolutionary - on logic, metaphysics, theory of
inquiry, philosophy of mind, philosophy of religion,
aesthetics, philosophy of education, and moral, social,
and political philosophy.Susan Haack (Coral Gables, FL)
is Cooper Senior Scholar in Arts and Sciences, professor
of philosophy, and professor of law at the University of
Miami. She is the author of numerous highly acclaimed
books including Defending Science-Within Reason;
Philosophy of Logics; Evidence and Inquiry; Deviant
Logic, Fuzzy Logic: Beyond the Formalism; and Manifesto
of a Passionate Moderate: Unfashionable Essays.Robert
Lane (Carrolton, GA) is assistant professor of
philosophy at the University of West Georgia. He has
published on American philosophy, the history of logic,
and ethics.
MLA Guide to Digital Literacy Ellen C. Carillo
2019-10-01 Students face challenges assessing,
responding to, and producing information in today's
fast-paced, complex digital landscape. This guide helps
students understand why digital literacy is a critically
important skill: their education, future careers, and
participation in democratic processes rely on it. Handson, structured activities give students strategies for
evaluating the credibility of sources, detecting fake
news, understanding bias, and more. Readings and writing
prompts support specific concepts, including how to
craft a research question and effectively conduct
searches. An appendix contains three sample lesson
plans.
Crush Richard Siken 2019-10-22 This collection about
obsession and love is the 99th volume of the Yale Series
of Younger Poets Richard Siken's Crush, selected as the
2004 winner of the Yale Younger Poets prize, is a
powerful collection of poems driven by obsession and
love. Siken writes with ferocity, and his reader hurtles
unstoppably with him. His poetry is confessional, gay,
savage, and charged with violent eroticism. In the world
of American poetry, Siken's voice is striking.
The Future of the Book Geoffrey Nunberg 1996-12-19 The
death of the book has been duly announced, and with it
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the end of brick-and-mortar libraries, traditional
publishers, linear narrative, authorship, and
disciplinarity, along with the emergence of a more
equitable discursive order. These essays suggest that it
won't be that simple. While the contributors to this
volume are enthusiastic about the possibilities created
by digital technologies, they also see the new meida
raising serious critical issues that force us to
reexamine basic notions about rhetoric, reading, and the
nature of discourse itself.
Franklin and Eleanor Hazel Rowley 2011 In this
groundbreaking new account of their marriage, Rowley
describes the remarkable courage and lack of convention-private and public--that kept Franklin and Eleanor
Roosevelt together.
Data Feminism Catherine D'Ignazio 2020-03-31 A new way
of thinking about data science and data ethics that is
informed by the ideas of intersectional feminism. Today,
data science is a form of power. It has been used to
expose injustice, improve health outcomes, and topple
governments. But it has also been used to discriminate,
police, and surveil. This potential for good, on the one
hand, and harm, on the other, makes it essential to ask:
Data science by whom? Data science for whom? Data
science with whose interests in mind? The narratives
around big data and data science are overwhelmingly
white, male, and techno-heroic. In Data Feminism,
Catherine D'Ignazio and Lauren Klein present a new way
of thinking about data science and data ethics—one that
is informed by intersectional feminist thought.
Illustrating data feminism in action, D'Ignazio and
Klein show how challenges to the male/female binary can
help challenge other hierarchical (and empirically
wrong) classification systems. They explain how, for
example, an understanding of emotion can expand our
ideas about effective data visualization, and how the
concept of invisible labor can expose the significant
human efforts required by our automated systems. And
they show why the data never, ever “speak for
themselves.” Data Feminism offers strategies for data
scientists seeking to learn how feminism can help them
work toward justice, and for feminists who want to focus
their efforts on the growing field of data science. But
Data Feminism is about much more than gender. It is
about power, about who has it and who doesn't, and about
how those differentials of power can be challenged and
changed.
The Crown of Columbus Louise Erdrich 1999-03-03 In their
only fully collaborative literary work, Michael Dorris
and Louise Erdrich have written a gripping novel of
history, suspense, recovery, and new beginnings. The
Crown of Columbus chronicles the adventures of a pair of
mismatched lovers--Vivian Twostar, a divorced, pregnant
anthropologist, and Roger Williams, a consummate
academic, epic poet, and bewildered father of Vivian's
baby--on their quest for the truth about Christopher
Columbus and themselves. When Vivian uncovers what is
presumed to be the most diary of Christopher Columbus,
she and Roger are drawn into a journey from icy New
Hampshire to the idyllic Caribbean in search of "the
greatest treasure of Europe." Lured by the wild promise
of redeeming the past, they are plunged into a harrowing
race against time and death that threatens--and finally
changes--their lives. A rollicking tale of adventure,
The Crown of Columbus is also contemporary love story
and a tender examination of parenthood and passion.
Cite Right, Second Edition Charles Lipson 2011-05-15
Explains the importance of using citations; outlines the
various styles, including APA, MLA, and Chicago; and
offers examples for each from a wide range of sources.
American Born Chinese Gene Luen Yang 2006-09-06 A tourde-force by rising indy comics star Gene Yang, American
Born Chinese tells the story of three apparently
unrelated characters: Jin Wang, who moves to a new
neighborhood with his family only to discover that he's
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the only Chinese-American student at his new school; the
powerful Monkey King, subject of one of the oldest and
greatest Chinese fables; and Chin-Kee, a personification
of the ultimate negative Chinese stereotype, who is
ruining his cousin Danny's life with his yearly visits.
Their lives and stories come together with an unexpected
twist in this action-packed modern fable. American Born
Chinese is an amazing ride, all the way up to the
astonishing climax. American Born Chinese is a 2006
National Book Award Finalist for Young People's
Literature, the winner of the 2007 Eisner Award for Best
Graphic Album: New, an Eisner Award nominee for Best
Coloring and a 2007 Bank Street - Best Children's Book
of the Year. This title has Common Core Connections
Music of El Dorado Dale A. Olsen 2002-01 In the first
comprehensive synthesis of Andean musical instruments,
Dale Olsen breathes life and humanity into the music
making of pre-Hispanic cultures in the northern and
central Andes. He assesses three decades' worth of
anthropological findings from diverse collections,
museums, tombs, and temples.
MLA Style Manual and Guide to Scholarly Publishing
Modern Language Association of America 2008 Provides
information on stylistic aspects of research papers,
theses, and dissertations, including sections on writing
fundamentals, MLA documentation style, and copyright
law.
Digital Storytelling Shilo T. McClean 2008-09-26 How
digital visual effects in film can be used to support
storytelling: a guide for scriptwriters and students.
Computer-generated effects are often blamed for bad
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Hollywood movies. Yet when a critic complains that
"technology swamps storytelling" (in a review of Van
Helsing, calling it "an example of everything that is
wrong with Hollywood computer-generated effects
movies"), it says more about the weakness of the story
than the strength of the technology. In Digital
Storytelling, Shilo McClean shows how digital visual
effects can be a tool of storytelling in film, adding
narrative power as do sound, color, and "experimental"
camera angles—other innovative film technologies that
were once criticized for being distractions from the
story. It is time, she says, to rethink the function of
digital visual effects. Effects artists say—contrary to
the critics—that effects always derive from story.
Digital effects are a part of production, not postproduction; they are becoming part of the story
development process. Digital Storytelling is grounded in
filmmaking, the scriptwriting process in particular.
McClean considers crucial questions about digital visual
effects—whether they undermine classical storytelling
structure, if they always call attention to themselves,
whether their use is limited to certain genres—and looks
at contemporary films (including a chapter-long analysis
of Steven Spielberg's use of computer-generated effects)
and contemporary film theory to find the answers.
McClean argues that to consider digital visual effects
as simply contributing the "wow" factor underestimates
them. They are, she writes, the legitimate inheritors of
film storycraft.
Living Dangerously Hans Schoots 2000 Highly prized
biography of one of the Netherlands' most famous and
controversial filmmakers.
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